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19th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Sports Teams Photoshoot  
 
To enable us to get some formal Sports Team photographs from this academic year we are running a photoshoot on 
Tuesday 29th April. These will be taken throughout the day of our different sports teams. As your son/daughter has 
represented the academy (fixtures against other school not interform fixtures) in at least one sport this year we would 
like to include them. Students involved need to meet at the Dinner hall at the following times:  
 
Year 9 – Period 1  
Year 8 – Period 2  
Year 10 – Period 3  
Year 7 – Period 5  
 
Students will need to arrive to the academy in their PE kit and will spend the day wearing this. The team photographs 
will be displayed within the academy.  
 
In addition to the photoshoot, we will be presenting our Sports Awards for the past academic year.  This will include 
presenting a Player of the Year Award for each of the respective teams.  The winner will receive a medal and have their 
photo displayed on a PE Award Board. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
M. Lloyd 

 
 
 
Mr. M. Lloyd  
Director of P.E.  
 

 


